FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
FEBRUARY 23, 2011

AMADOR REGIONAL PLANNING COMMITTEE ANNOUNCES THEY WILL BE HOSTING A WORKSHOP ON MARCH 29:

Good city and county planning is the result of hard work by elected officials, appointed planners and paid staff, concerned citizens and planning consultants. It also involves a constant updating of skills, implementation of proven strategies and the willingness to be open to new ideas. 
The Amador Regional Planning Committee, is presenting “Building a Prosperous Future on Amador’s Unique Character: Coordinating Tourism, Growth, and Economic Development”  on  March 29th, 2011. The ARPC, comprising elected officials and members of regional county organizations, has invited Ed McMahon, to speak at two public presentations and a free luncheon*  12-2pm (limited seating) on Tuesday, March 29th. 
Building on the momentum created at the Amador Regional Design Workshop which took place in August, 2010, the Amador Regional Planning Committee expects Mr. McMahon’s presentation to generate more practical ideas, implementation strategies and possible future projects for city/county planners and elected officials. The ARPC expects to host future speakers and presentations to continue the dialogues generated by this event.

Mr. McMahon, community planner, lecturer, and author, will discuss how heritage and cultural tourism, growth, and economic development can exist and thrive together through regional planning that preserves Amador’s picturesque beauty, a major economic driver. 
Two public presentations will be held at the Amador County Board of Supervisors Chambers, County Administration Building, Jackson, CA.
9-11 am:  “The Dollars and Sense of Preserving Community Character”
7–9 pm:  “Tourism and Economic Development: What’s the Link?”
*Please contact Keith Sweet, 209-419-3770 for additional information 

